
 

 

30 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Visit to France Langue Language School, Nice – Monday 24 June to Saturday 29 June 2024 
 
Thank you for your patience; I can now confirm that the final cost of the Year 10 trip to Nice is £1070.00.  
As emailed last week, the remaining payment of £170.00 is due by this Friday, 3 May 2024 and should be 
made on ParentPay by this date.  Thank you if you have already paid or if you have a different 
arrangement with school.  If you have paid the estimated amount of £1100.00, the difference will 
automatically be refunded to the Parents’ Section of your ParentPay account. 
 
A gentle reminder that we are holding a meeting for parents and students at 18:00 on Wednesday 12 
June 2024 in the Chapel and we would be grateful if at least one parent and all students attend as we 
will be sharing important information about the trip and the host families.  Please can all pupils bring 
their passports and GHICs to the meeting. 
 
Please remember to complete the consent and medical form which was emailed to you previously as the 
language school requires a completed form for each student.  Please print, complete, and return the 
form to Mr Weare in the Languages Department immediately. 
 
I am still missing copies of some student passports for the trip, and these are now urgently required.  If 
you have not yet forwarded me a copy, please email the information to t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk.   
 
Students will need their own valid passport with at least 6 months remaining before the expiry date at 
the time of the trip together with an EHIC/GHIC card.  Please note if your child does not hold a British 
passport, it is your responsibility to request the relevant visas to travel to Europe. 
 
EHIC/GHIC cards are also required for the trip – please ensure that your child has one and that it is still 
valid.  If you need to apply for a new one, please do so as soon as possible Click here to apply. Students 
will also be covered by our comprehensive school travel insurance. 

If you have any queries about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Mrs T McDonald 
Trips Administrator 

mailto:t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/

